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21st July, 2022 
Term 3 - Week 1 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

 

Welcome Back to school and to a fabulous 
Term 3 at St Angela’s 

 
Across the school, the children have enjoyed a great first 
week meeting up with their friends and teachers, sharing their 
holiday news and establishing their learning routines for the 
term ahead. It has been lovely to catch up with so many 
parents and to hear about special times spent during the 
holidays. 
 
The teachers have planned a great term of learning for the 
children and look forward to connecting with families.  
 
Welcome to Mrs Janelle Bawden (2Y) and Mrs Michelle 
Sultana (3G - Th/Fr) who have joined the St Angela’s staff. 
They have already commented on the beautiful students at St 
Angela’s. We know that you will also make them feel 
welcome.  
 
Demountable classrooms arrived and are waiting to be 
commissoned….. which of course will take some time yet. 
 
Congratulations to our Year 6 students who will be making 
their confirmation over the next 2 weeks. 
 
We ask God to bless our school community and all who are a 
part of it: 

 
 As we begin this new term, help us to give of 

our best in our learning and in our interactions.  
May we follow the model of St Mary McKillop, who never saw 

a need without doing something about it.  
Before we know it the term will be over  

so we need to make the most of every day.  
Help all of us to try hard and do our best in our learning.  

We make this prayer in the name of your son, Jesus. Amen. 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership with St Angelas 

Staff. 

 

Together we can achieve so much. 

 

Leanne Nettleton  

PRINCIPAL 

  

 

 

 

 

PRAYER FOR CONFIRMATION 
CANDIDATES 

Lord, You send out Your Spirit to touch the hearts 
of all people, so that they may believe in You and 
in Jesus whom You sent. Look kindly on all 
candidates for Confirmation as they listen to Your 
voice. Open their hearts to Your Spirit and bring 
to fulfilment the good work that You have begun 
in them. As they receive the gifts of the Holy 
Spirit, make each of them become an instrument 
of Your love. Teach them to appreciate what is 
holy in others, and to be patient with what they 
do not understand. Deepen their faith in the 
Gospel and help them to pass it on by their 
example. We pray that You will continue to guide 
and sustain them. Through Christ our Lord, 
Amen.  

Sacrament of Confirmation - Congratulations to 
our Year 6 students who received the Sacrament 
of Confirmation on Wednesday. We continue to 
pray for the rest of our students who will receive 
this wonderful sacrament in the coming days. 
Thank you to the Year 6 teachers for supporting 
the students through this special time. 
 
God Bless, 
Mrs Jocelyn Williams 

http://www.stangelaschill.catholic.edu.au
mailto:stangelas@parra.catholic.edu.au
facebook.com/StAngelasChill


 

21st July: 
Austin Szandala KG 

 
22nd July:  

Lachlan Thew 5Y 
 

24th July:  
Sarah DÇruz 3B 

 
 

 
25th July: 

Annalise Grill 1B 
 

27th July: 
Oliver Mares 4B 

Daniel Bell 4Y 
Kiara Krishnan 6Y 

Happy birthday to members of our  
St Angela’s community who are celebrating their 

birthday  this coming week 

COVID 
Families at St Angela’s continue to experience COVID cases, so it is 
important for you to monitor your children for symptoms and keep them at 
home if they are unwell. We will also contact you if your child feels unwell 
at school. As it is flu season, please be vigilant about the early signs of 
influenza which also require you to keep your children at home to ensure 
that we continue to maintain a healthy environment for the children and 
staff while at school. Thank you for following the COVID communication 
protocols below. 

COVID SAFE PROTOCOLS 
All students, families and staff are requested to follow NSW Health’s advice 
to reduce the risk of not only transmitting COVID-19, but also other illnesses 
that may affect schools this winter such as the flu. Therefore we ask that 
students, staff and family members who visit the school 
  

Parents are required to: 
• inform the school if their child tests COVID positive and  keep the 
     child at home in isolation for the required 7 days.  
• inform the school if their child is a close household contact, 
     administer a RAT daily before the child attends school and keep 
     the child home if they are unwell or symptomatic 

 
Thank you for all that you do to support the health of students and staff. 

 

GOING HOME ARRANGEMENTS 
 

It would be most helpful if parents who need to make last 
minute temporary changes to going home arrangements, 
inform the school by 2:00pm via email on the day and not in 
advance.  
Thank you 

Harrington Road  

Student Drop Off & PICK UP 
 

 

Please remember 
NO Right Turn out of the school driveway. 
NO Right Turn into the school driveway. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support of the safety of our students, 
families and neighbours. 

  

 

 

 

Week 1 

Friday 22nd July   Band Lessons resume during the day 

Week 2 

Monday  25th July  Dance Fever  - All students wear  Sports  
    uniform (Year 6 wear Green Shirt) 

Monday 25th July  KG Parent Teacher by Appointment only 

Tuesday 26th July  KG Parent Teacher by Appointment only 

Thursday 28th July  KG Parent Teacher by Appointment only 

Wednesday 27th July  Year 6 Confirmation 

Friday 29th July   Kindergarten Calmsley Hill Farm   
    Excursion 

Week 4 
  

Wednesday 10th August Zone Athletics Carnival 

Wednesday 24th August Netball Gala Day  

SENT HOME THIS WEEK:  
 

 

Emailed from Compass 
 

Whole School:         What’s on at St Angela’s this week 
        Distribution of RAT Kits 
        Dance Fever 
        St Nicholas Netball Gala Day EOI 
        Commonwealth School Data Collection Notice 
 

Kindergarten:       Calmsley Hill Farm Excursion  
        KG—Parent Teacher   
 

Year 6:        2022 Year 6 Year Book  GALA DAYS 

Congratulations to the Stage 3 Boys Soccer Team who 
received their winning medal this week for their overall 
win at last term's Gala Day. A great achievement.  
 
An expression of interest google form has gone out this 
week about the Parramatta Catholic Primary Schools 
Netball Gala Day this term. If this is something that your 
child may be interested in being part of, please fill out 
the EOI form that was sent home via COMPASS no later 
than Monday 25th July.  
 
Zone Athletics Carnival will be held on the 10th August 
at the Alfred Henry Whaling Memorial Reserve. 
Communication will come home in the coming weeks 
for those children involved. 



Notification Policy  
if moving from St Angela’s 

 

Please note: 
If you are leaving St Angela’s please ensure you are aware that the 
Diocese requests a full terms notice, (10 school weeks) in writing, to be 
given to the Principal before a parent/guardian terminates a students 
enrolment. According to Diocesan policy, if the required notice is not 
given, the parent/guardian is to pay one term’s school fees including 
diocesan fees.  
 

Upon withdrawal of a student, fees are calculated on a  
pro-rata basis according to the notification period given. One exception is 
that notice in writing, will be accepted at anytime during Term 4. This is 
outlined on the last page of your Term 1 school fee account statement 
and also on the  enrolment form instructions. 
Please contact the school office if further clarification is required. Thank 
you. 

Celebrating Our Gifts  

Learning 
Excellence 

St Angela’s  
Award 

Ruby Hoare KB Daniel Chetty KB 

Skye Conde KG Zachary Chacko KG 

Olivia DÚrso KY Renee Manandhar KY 

Liamm Perera 1B Jacinta Raad 1B 

Charlie Vassallo !G Zoe Pupo 1G 

Liam Zeaiter 1Y Jobe Fee 1Y 

Isabelle Judd 2B Elanor Grandajana 2B 

Harvey Lukas 2G Saraya Wilson 2G 

Brendan Fadeli 2Y Emilia Caparros 2Y 

William Hall 3B Ruby Aquilina 3B 

Eva Garcia-Loyola 3G Ava Buckley 3G 

Maisie Brown 3Y Paige Tadiaman 3Y 

Grace Despoges 4B Thomas Morin 4B 

Sofia Muscardo 4G Sophie Kenny 4G 

Alexis Fox 4Y Aliana Elizaga 4Y 

Simone Laird 5B Kyla Hogan 5B 

Ray Khodeir 5G Ivy Tole 5G 

Mikayla White 5Y Zachary Lane 5Y 

Kara Piperata  6B Tianna Farah 6B 

Cayleigh Mantua 6G Sebastian Khoury 6G 

Aidan Rambow 6Y Joseph Brouillard 6Y 

  

Arial Agudo KG Zachary Chacko KG 

William Houghton Boreham KY Rohan Lakeman KY 

Matteo Circosta 1G Zac Gardiner 1G 

Jack Cashman 1G Sophia Perkins 1Y 

Emilia Caparros 2Y Emma Houghton Boreham 2G 

Lachlan Lashlie 2G Ayden Martin 2G 

Lorenzo Sarmiento 2Y Lucas Tassone 2Y 

Ariana White 2G Sienna Fernandes 4Y 

Holly McGaulley 4Y Luca Basso 5G 

Louis Caparros 5G Maddison File 5Y 

Amelia Sprem 5G Finn Sweeney 5G 

  

  

  

Students new to completing the challenge 

 

TOTAL NUMBER OF BOOKS READ              
=  8111 

 

Total number of students who have 
completed the challenge         

= 292 

APPLICATION FOR EXTENDED LEAVE—TRAVEL  
(5 DAYS OR MORE) 

 

Family holidays and travel outside of school holidays period will be 
considered individually based on your child’s attendance, the 
intention of the extended leave and the impact on your child’s 
participation and progress at school. An application forms are 
available to be downloaded via the school website:  
https://www.stangelaschill.catholic.edu.au/ 

All students who have completed the challenge will be going in 
a draw to  win prizes. In week 2 we are going to pull out 14 
names. Two students  from every grade. For your chance to 
win a prize, finish the Premier’s  Reading Challenge and get 
your name in the barrel.  

https://www.stangelaschill.catholic.edu.au/

